
To: aarhus compliance <aarhus.compliance@unece.org> 

From: Aarhus Punto Focal <Aarhus-buzon@magrama.es> 

Date: 01/16/2014 09:12AM 

Cc: Fiona Marshall <Fiona.Marshall@unece.org> 

Subject: RE: Following up with decision IV/9f of the Meeting of the Parties to the Aarhus 

Convention 

Dear Ms. Marshall, dear colleagues, 

  
In relation to our petition to the Spanish Federation of Municipalities and Provinces (FEMP) to 

circulate the information on fees through their website and other publications, we have recently been 
informed about the publication of a new issue of Carta Local (an internal FEMP's news bulletin for 

municipal entities) including a specific entry on the issue of urban planning and building fees. 
  

The publication is available here (page 59)  

  
Best regards, 

  

MARÍA JOSÉ GÓMEZ GARCÍA-OCHOA 
National Focal Point of the Aarhus Convention 
Ministry of the Agriculture, Food and Environment  
Plaza de San Juan de la Cruz, s/n 
28071-Madrid. 
Tel: +34 91 597 68 28  
e-mail: mjgomez@magrama.es 
  

 
 

http://www.femp.es/CartaLocal/Front/Version_impresa/VersionImpresa/_sYcniRvuy5mzNBpW30soliceoY2o8Gl-
mailto:mjgomez@magrama.es

